

Dear guest

Due to the situation with Covid-19 we have some special guidelines in this period, and it's really important that all our guests read, and follow the guidelines for everyone's safety.

General

Keep an increased distance from others than your closest circle.

There should be at least 1-meter distance between you and other guests.

If you have respiratory tract symptoms you should stay at your room and contact staff immediately.

Hand hygiene

Both hand washing and alcohol-based hand desinfection are, in most cases, effective methods of hand hygiene. We trust that everyone is responsible and carefully at this point and always use the disinfection when entering our public areas.

Our staff will clean and disinfect typical touch spots often through the day.

Cough etiquette

Avoid coughing or sneezing directly onto others.

Try to cough / sneeze into a paper tissue (carefully disposed of afterwards), or into the crook of your elbow if do not have tissues available.

Aurora Borealis Observatory

Breakfast

Please use the desinfection station when entering the breakfast area. When you are

at our buffet you need use the disposable gloves and also keep 1-meter distance.

This is also important on the coffee machine.

Transportation

Before entering any of our vehicles our staff will give you desinfection liquid, and it's

important that you don't switch seats with other guests.

Jacuzzi

If you are not at a unit with a private jacuzzi you can use the public one. It's important

that you shower before and after. We use chemicals in all our jacuzzies to keep them

clean. If you feel sick or warm do not enter the jacuzzi and confer with the staff first

so we can take your temperature to be sure.

Warmly

The ABO Team